Hi, Mary!  Here are some items that can go on the Chair's report for Barry County:
1.  November newsletter:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pPaHPuCNWTmPe6lWzFpXZPIfCMqb_lh0/view?usp=sharing
2.  December newsletter:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HNQBISBz8fW5V19YxL32AnloIend8qS8/view?usp=sharing
3.  Barry County Democrats began a "For What It's Worth" friend-raising and fundraising campaign, sending out form letters (with space to add personal notes) to all Strong Dems in the county.  We have new volunteers and new donations beginning to come in!

4.  Our December monthly meeting on 12/13 will feature a speaker who is a communications specialist talking about public health mis- and disinformation.  Contact Chris Bush at barrycountydems@gmail.com if you would like to join the meeting (meeting starts at 7 PM).

For the newsletters, would you prefer PDFs of those or are the links sufficient?  The links above are the ones we put onto our public FB page.

Chris Bush, Chair

Barry County Dems

517-614-5546

